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o g . NORQUIP INC. %
P.O. BOX 332, HOMOSASSA, FL. 34487
PH. (352) 628-4747 FAX (352) 628-9600 e

E-MAIL pnorth@tampabay.rr.com
| . OCTOBER 24, 2002
TO THE FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE. |

*WE, AS A BEGINNING BUSINESS, HAVE BEEN WONDERING WHAT
HAPPENED TO CHECK NUMBER 1184, MADE OUT TO THE DIVISION OF
CORPORATIONS IN JULY FOR $150.00 ( COPY ATTACHED). WE HAVE
NOTICED THAT IT HAS NEVER APPEARED ON OUR BANK STATEMENTS. AS
A COMPANY JUST STARTING OUT, WE HAD SOME DIFFICULTY WITH OUR
BOOKKEEPING . WE STARTED WITH SOMEONE WHO DID NOT KNOW VERY
MUCH ABOUT BOOKKEEPING AND NOW HAVE JUST RECENTLY FOUND
SOMEONE WHO WILL BE KEEPING THAT SIDE OF THE BUSINESS TOGETHER.
THE PRESIDENT.OF .OUR COMPANY HAD.CALLED ON. TUESDAY.AND IT
WAS SUGGESTED THAT WE SEND ANOTHER CHECK EXPLAINING THE
ABOVE. THE NUMBER WE CALLED WAS (850) 245-6059.

PLEASE RESPOND TO US AS SOON AS POSSIBLE, AS YOU KNOW THE
URGENCY OF THIS MATTER NEEDS TO BE RESOLVED. ENCLOSED IS A NEW
CHECK AND A COPY OF OUR REGISTER AS PROOF OF OUR GOOD .
INTENTIONS. - : o SR

YOU WILL ALSO NOTICE THAT THE CHECK WAS DUE IN MAY, BUT
NOT SENT OUT UNTIL JULY, THAT IS FROM A MISTAKE OUR ORIGINAL
BOOKKEEPER WHO DID NOT KNOW ABOUT IT, UNTIL JULY. AGAIN, WE
APOLOGIZE IMMENSELY FOR ANY CONFUSION OR INCONVENIENCE WE
HAVE CAUSED. PLEASE CONTACT US AT (352) 628-4747 AS SOON AS
THIS LETTER IS RECEIVED TO LET US KNOW WE NEED TO DO NOTHING
FURTHER IN THIS MATTER.

THANK YOU FOR YOU PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING.

SINCERELY, 2
ANDA BULLEY
(NORQUIP ACCOUNTANT)
PETER NORTH
(NORQUIP PRESIDENT)
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